
 

Our Ref.: CL/91823/0222-VES 
Date: 30 November 2022 
 
By Email 
 
Veolia Hong Kong Holding Limited 
40/F, One Taikoo Place 
979 King’s Road 
Quarry Bay 
Hong Kong 
 
Attn.: Mr. Alvin Kam 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: Contract No. EP/SP/77/15 
 North-East New Territories Landfill Extension (NENTX) 
 Transplantation Report for the Plant Species of Conservation Importance  
 
I refer to Conditions 2.7 & 2.9 under Environmental Permit No. EP-292/2007 and 
Conditions 2.5 & 2.7 of Further Environmental Permit No. FEP-01/292/2007, 
regarding the submission of a report for transplantation.  I hereby verified the 
captioned “Transplantation Report for the Plant Species of Conservation 
Importance” dated 30 November 2022. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
MEINHARDT INFRASTRUCTURE AND ENVIRONMENT LTD 
 
 
 
 
 
Claudine Lee 
Independent Environmental Checker 
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